
 
                                                               

Guilden Sutton Green Space   

Meeting: 4th April 2019 

Attendees: Sarah Jessop (chair), Brian Lewin, Derek Hughes, Tony Fisher,  
  Matthew Jessop (Secretary) 
 

MEETING SUMMARY  

1. Field behind the ‘Old School’ 

a. Planning Issues 

A change of use planning application will be required. Consultations with 
CWAC and the HSE (in respect of the pipeline) are ongoing.  Further 
investigation of the exact implications of the pipeline, which runs alongside 
the green mile, is required prior to completing the change of use application.  

b. Purchase Details 

Access issues raised by the land agent are under consideration, pending 
completion of the planning consultation as above. 

2. Parish Council Communication 

SJ will give the Parish Council a full update on the status of the project at the 
forthcoming meeting on the 17th April. The current field layout and design is 
different than originally envisaged by all parties but is still very much in 
keeping with the project and villages’ objectives.  

3. Bellevue Fields 

These fields are still on the market and are still a viable option for the project. 

4. Funding 

A couple of generous donations have been received from local residents to 
support the project, prior to any fundraising starting. These will be put in the 
bank and letters of thanks issued. 

5. Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be 19:30 on Thursday 25th April  
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